LUCIA FRANCES HULL

NSW 2038

16 September 2019

Director, Transport Assessments Planning Services
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
GPO BOX 39

Sydney , NSW 2001

Application:SS! 7485
Dear Director transport Assessments Planning Services,
| wish to lodge an objection to the proposed modifications.

The designing of new infrastructure is the time to get things right, pedestrian links and
connectivity are just as important as roads.

| request RMS put people back in the plan - | want you to reinstate your original design
which provided a Greenlink walkway that put people central to the design, maximising

safety and providing much needed accessible open space for the community and into

the future Bays Precinct Design.

As public transport links improve, there needs to be much though in how pedestrians
will move between modes especially if we obtain new ferry routes.

Please don't let own suburbs be designed by traffic engineers. Please use create
forward thinking designer

Your sincerely

Lucia HULL
Annandale






